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Extension to Share Purchase Plan

Soil Sub Technologies Ltd (ASX: SOI) (“Soil Sub” or “Company”) is pleased to announce an
extension of time to participate in its current Share Purchase Plan as announced 17

September 2015.

Under the SPP, Eligible Shareholders will be able to purchase up to $15,000 worth of fully
paid ordinary shares in the Company (“New Shares”) at an issue price of a 20% discount to
the volume weighted average market price of Soil Sub shares over the last 5 days on which
sales are recorded on ASX before the day of issue (rounded up to the nearest hundredth of a
cent), irrespective of the size of their shareholding, without incurring brokerage or

transaction costs.

In accordance with the terms and conditions of the SPP, the Company has chosen to extend

the offer by one week to 5pm WST 16 October 2015.

The timetable for allotment of shares has been amended to the following:

Record Date for determining Eligible Shareholders

5:00pm (WST)
on 16 September 2015

ASX Announcement of SPP 17 September 2015
Cleansing notice lodged with ASX 18 September 2015
SPP offer documents sent to Eligible Shareholders 18 September 2015

Closing Date of SPP

5:00pm (WST)
on 16 October 2015

Issue Date (Appendix 3B lodged with ASX)

23 October 2015

Quotation on ASX of Shares issued under the SPP

26 October 2015
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